January 27, 2022

Children’s Television Act Certification

Dear Affiliate:

This letter is intended to assist you in satisfying your obligations under the Children’s Television
Act of 1990 (the “CTA”) and the FCC regulations relating thereto in connection with your
carriage of our video programming service: GAC Family.

GAC Media, LLC hereby certifies that GAC Family did not air children’s programs (as defined
in the CTA) in each quarter of 2021, and we trust that this enables you to satisfy your obligations
under the CTA in connection with your carriage of GAC F amily.

Please forward this letter (or copies) to any other appropriate individual(s) in your organization.
As always, we appreciate your support.

GAC Media, LLC
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Name: Erin Mcllvain /

Title: Chief Officer, Distribution and Content Strategy

Date: January 27, 2022



